ESKER EDUCATE TOGETHER NATIONAL SCHOOL

HEALTHY LUNCH POLICY

Aims and Purposes

To encourage healthy eating habits among pupils

To maintain the environment of the school by reducing possibilities for litter

Procedures/Guidelines

In the interests of encouraging healthy eating and of discouraging an accumulation of litter in the environs of the school, it is considered necessary not to permit certain food items being used as lunches by pupils. 
Among the items which are not permitted are: fizzy drinks, bars, crisps, and other salted products, popcorn, sweets, and other sugary products. 
The policy is communicated to parents and pupils early each school year and is reiterated from time to time during the year. 
A draft note is circulated to teachers – to  be sent to parents of pupils who fail to comply with school policy.

Resources

· Newsletter

· Draft notes

Monitoring/E valuation/Review

Policy will be reviewed if deemed necessary
